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I am vehemently opposed to SB1003.  Why would we rush people into choosing to 

end their life? Shortening the waiting period to just 48 hours can open up opportunity 

for legalized murder of vulnerable individuals.  Those who are considering ending 

their life should not be pressured into quickly making a life-threatening decision (quite 

literally).  

 

This bill is completely immoral and shows no value for human life!   


